
 

Hong Kong Customs made a clarification today (February 8) that it has never arranged a public auction 

by means of a social media platform or a website to sell confiscated items. The department reminds 

members of the public to be alert and avoid being scammed. Photo shows a dedicated page on a social 

media platform, falsely claiming that Hong Kong Customs was making arrangements for selling a batch 

of confiscated smuggled electronic goods by means of public auction, with the proceeds from the auction 

to be used for charity purposes. 



 
Hong Kong Customs made a clarification today (February 8) that it has never arranged a public auction 

by means of a social media platform or a website to sell confiscated items. The department reminds 

members of the public to be alert and avoid being scammed. Photo shows a hyperlink embedded in a 

dedicated page on a social media platform (https://www.certainlys.xyz/p?id=SUyWhHx&referrer= 

index_product), falsely claiming that Hong Kong Customs was making arrangements for selling a batch 

of confiscated smuggled electronic goods by means of public auction, with the proceeds from the 

auction to be used for charity purposes. 

 



 
Hong Kong Customs made a clarification today (February 8) that it has never arranged a public auction 

by means of a social media platform or a website to sell confiscated items. The department reminds 

members of the public to be alert and avoid being scammed. Photo shows a hyperlink embedded in a 

dedicated page on a social media platform (https://www.certainlys.xyz/p?id=SUyWhHx&referrer= 

index_product), falsely claiming that Hong Kong Customs was making arrangements for selling a batch 

of confiscated smuggled electronic goods by means of public auction, with the proceeds from the 

auction to be used for charity purposes. 

 



 
Hong Kong Customs made a clarification today (February 8) that it has never arranged a public auction 

by means of a social media platform or a website to sell confiscated items. The department reminds 

members of the public to be alert and avoid being scammed. Photo shows a hyperlink embedded in a 

dedicated page on a social media platform (https://www.badgene.xyz/p?id=FCYr5fK&referrer 

=index_product), falsely claiming that Hong Kong Customs was making arrangements for selling a batch 

of confiscated smuggled electronic goods by means of public auction, with the proceeds from the 

auction to be used for charity purposes. 


